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Newsletter Term 4 Week 1 12th October 2017 

Templestowe Heights Primary School Values 
 

Persistence       Respect       Courage        Responsibility 
       “inspiring learners for life”    

 
 

Welcome Back to Term 4 
 
 

PRINCIPALΩS REPORT 
Welcome back!  
Two weeks have flown by and it is great to see everyone back at school ready for another big, exciting 
school term ahead. With swimming programs, STEM day, transition programs, interschool sport round 
robin days, our Christmas carols event, 3/4 camp program, junior school dinner and year 6 graduation, 
term 4 is always an action packed couple of months. 

 
Just a reminder as we commence the process of creating classes for 2018, that if parents or guardians have any special 
ǊŜǉǳŜǎǘǎ ǊŜƭŀǘƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ grade placement in 2018, that the place it in writing to me by Friday 27th October. 
Requests may relate to friendship groups, learning issues or family matters. Requests cannot be made regarding 
individual teachers. 
 
Welcome to the world Ella Louise 
Over the term break Clare Harding and partner Paul excitedly welcomed their first child, Ella 
Louise, into the world. Both Mum and baby are doing well and we cannot wait to meet her. A 
future enrolment for 2023 perhaps?  
 
Engaging news! 
In more exciting news, Cassie Dykstra became engaged to her partner Chris. This is terrific news and we are so happy 
to see Cassie beaming, we are looking forward to all receiving a whole school invite to the wedding. 
 
Diversity and inclusion at Templestowe Heights Primary 
One of the greatest strengths of our community is our diversity. Our school community is a mixing pot of many 
different cultures, diverse family units and a host of religious beliefs. We have always welcomed all newcomers to our 
community with respect and tolerance. This has been so evident with the growing number of families moving into our 
area and enrolling at our school (45 new students this year in years 1-6 this year alone). I am so proud to lead a school 
where I regularly see our school values of respect and courage on display, whereby all students, parents, guardians 
ŀƴŘ ǎǘŀŦŦ ŀǊŜ ǎƻ ŀŎŎŜǇǘƛƴƎ ƻŦ ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜΩǎ ŘƛŦŦŜǊŜƴŎŜǎΦ Lǘ ƛǎ ǎƻƳŜǘƘƛƴƎ ǿŜ ǎƘƻǳƭŘ ŀƭƭ ōŜ ǇǊƻǳŘ ƻŦΦ 
 
Book Fair 
Next Thursday 19th October, we will be hosting our book fair. This provides students with an opportunity to purchase 
new fiction and non-fiction titles. A big thank you to Mary Wakefield and Vikki Brereton for organising this well 
worth event. Some of the profits raised go directly back to our school, to support our library in purchasing new 
books. 
 
 
 

9850 1796 

BOOK FAIR  

19TH -24ST   
OCTOBER 



Nude food award competition 

The environmental squad are launching a competition to design the new Nude Food Award. We are inviting any 
ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘ ŀǘ ¢ŜƳǇƭŜǎǘƻǿŜ IŜƛƎƘǘǎ tǊƛƳŀǊȅ ǘƻ ŘŜǎƛƎƴ ŀ ƴŜǿ ŀǿŀǊŘ όƛǘ ŘƻŜǎƴΩǘ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƻ ōŜ ŀ Ƙŀǘ) that will replace our 
current award that is handed to the winning class at our weekly assemblies. 

To enter this competition, students are asked to place their design on a piece of paper (no bigger than A4) and place 
it in the competition box that is located up at the office. You must have your design in by Friday 27th October. You can 
be as creative as you like! 

Sami (5/6N) and Ryan (5/6M) Environmental Squad Leaders 

Rhys Coulson 

Principal 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 2017 
Term 4 

Term 4 Commences Monday 9th October 

Thursday 11th October Second Hand Uniform Sale 

Wednesday 18th October School Council Meeting 

Thurs 19th to Tues 24th October Book Fair 

Friday 20th October Class Reps Meeting  - 9.15am - Staffroom 

Wednesday 25th October Sex Education Parent Information Session - 6.30pm to 8.00pm 

Friday 27th October 
STEM Day 

Summer Veggie Planting Day 3.45pm ς Helper Needed 

Wednesday 1st, 8th & 15 Nov Sex Education Student Sessions Year 5 and 6 

Thursday 2nd November Foundation, Year 1 and 2 Dinner 

Monday 6th November Pupil Free Day ς No School For Students 

Tuesday 7th November Melbourne Cup Public Holiday 

Wednesday 8th November P & F Movie Night 

Weds 8th to Fri 10th November Year 3 & 4 Camp to Forest Edge 

Weds 8th to Fri 17th November Foundation, Year 1 & 2 Swimming Program 

Friday 10th November 2018 Foundation Transition 9.15am to 10.15am 

Wednesday 15th November 
2018 Foundation Transition 9.15am to 10.15am 

School Council Meeting 

Saturday 18th November Shopping Tour 

Mon 20th  Nov to Fri 1st Dec Year 5 & 6 Swimming 

Tuesday 21st November 2018 Foundation Transition 9.15am to 10.30am 

Wednesday 29th November 2018 Foundation Parent Information Night 

Thursday 30th November 2018 Foundation Transition 9.15am to 10.40am 

Wednesday 5th December Session 1 School Transition 2018 Classes 

Wednesday 6th December Christmas Carols Night 

Tuesday 12 December 
Year 6 Student Orientation Day 

Session 2 School Transition 2018 Classes 

Wednesday 13th December Parent helpers Morning Tea 

Wednesday 20th December Year 6 Graduation Night 

Friday 22nd December Term 4 Ends  1.30pm 

PUPIL FREE DAYS 2017 
Monday 6th November 



 

FROM THE OFFICE 
Payments due this term 

¶ Year 5/6 Sex Education ς Due Friday 20th October 

¶ Year 3/4Camp ς Due Friday 27th October 

¶ Foundation, Year 1/2 Swimming ς Due Friday 27th October  

Payments can be made by Visa, Mastercard EFTPOS Cash or Bpay 

2018 SCHOOL CALENDAR 
Planning for our 2018 calendar is under way.  If you own a business or know of 
someone who does, please support our school by becoming an advertiser. Advertising 
costs $110. For this, you get an advertisement on one of the months of the calendar. 
As a bonus, we are offering 8 free advertisements in our newsletter throughout the 
year. Your advertisements make our school calendar possible. For further 
information please see Anna in the school office or call on 9850 1796.  

 

UNIFORM SHOP NEWS 

bŜȄǘ {ŜŎƻƴŘ IŀƴŘ ¦ƴƛŦƻǊƳ {ŀƭŜ  

¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ нƴŘ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ  

 
 

 

 

 

Scholastic  Book Fair  
The date is rapidly approaching for our next Book Fair. A large 
variety of books and other items will be available for students and 
their families to buy. For every book sold our school receives 
Scholastic rewards which enable us to purchase mor e resources for 
our library. Please come along and buy yourself something fun and 
interesting to read and at the same time help our school to obtain 
new resources. We look forward to seeing you there.  

When: Thursday 19th ð Tuesday 24th October  

Where: Level  3 Learning Space  

Time: 8:30 -9:00am  

          3:30 -4:00pm  

 (*The library will be closed before school during the Book Fair)  

  
 

 

 

 

 

Track Pants Bootleg and Skivvy Sale  

Track Pants Sizes 12 to 16 - $16 
Bootleg Pants $18. 
Lycra Bootleg $10 

Skivvies Sizes 12 to 16 - $5 
Be Quick Stock Limited 



 

Summer Veggie Planting 
On Friday 27th October from 3.45pm we will be planting our summer crop.  
If you have some time to spare please come along and get your hands dirty. 
Let Jeanette Breen know if you are able to help by contacting the office. 
 

Art Show Winners and appreciation of Donations 

ά! Splash of ColouǊέΦ 
 

I am pleased to announce Kai (3/4S) and Brodie (FD) as winners of the best Art 
Work for their age group at the recent Art Show. Kai created a fabulous ceramic 
dragon (see picture) which demonstrated high levels of skill and creativity. 
Brodie created an interesting fire truck collage which included many details. 
Both boys have received a donated prize of $150 each to further their artistic 
pursuits. 

Kind thanks to Manningham Council for donating a 10 week Art course and Claire 
Sunderland (who runs Wednesday after school drawing club) who kindly 
donated a term of free drawing lessons. These are excellent prizes to encourage 
our budding artists. Congratulations boys, you should be very proud of your 
ŜŦŦƻǊǘǎΦ ¢ƘŜ ōƻȅǎΩ ǿƻǊƪǎ ŀǊŜ ƻǇŜƴ ŦƻǊ ǾƛŜǿƛƴƎ ƻǳǘǎƛŘŜ ǘƘŜ ŀǊǘ-room. 

There were an additional 20 students who were highly commended for their Art Works.  All these students 
received a rosette on their work.  Congratulations to: Sidney (3/4G), Natalie (1/2B), Sahana (3/4T), Erin 
(3/4T), Indigo (3/4T), Hazel (3/4J), Jasmine (5/6M), Ocean (5/6M), Vincent (5/6H), Pipi (3/4T), Ashley (5/6M), 
Sarah (5/6H), Daniel 5/6H), Rosie (1/2D), Ada (1/2D), Joshua O (1/2J), Maxim (1/2D), Hilary (3/4J), Ruby 
(5/6M) and Quenya (3/4J). 

Well done students, the overall quality of work by all students was outstanding and made the Art Show a 
huge success. 

Joy Birrell (Art Teacher) 

 
 
 

 

AUSKICK  

Our local Auskick centre, Bulleen Bullants, was nominated for Auskick 
Centre of the year and Auskick coach of the year by the AFL. It was a 
great season, one which could not have succeeded without the 
wonderful volunteer coaches, almost all are parents at our school and 
of course one of them being our amazing PE teacher!!  

Congratulations to Despina A (Felipe and Emilio), Richard P (Max and 
Oli), Jason S (Ben and Alex), Tim Y (Sam), Michael M (Rupert), Liam K 
(Rhys) and Kate S (Angus).  

Many of the children that took part in Auskick this year are from THPS 
and we thank them and their parents for helping make it such a 
successful season. 

We are looking forward to season 2018!  

Despina Alleri 
Auskick Coordinator   

 



 
Term 4 Class Rep meeting ï Friday 20/10/2017 
9:15 staff room. 
We would like as many class reps as possible to 
attend this meeting to hear about changes to the way 
information will be disseminated to parents via the 
new app next year. Class reps will be asked to trial 
the new app. 
 

Movie night ï óA BAD MOMS CHRISTMASô  Wednesday 8/11/2017 time TBA (likely 7:30 or 
8:30) Hoyts Eastland 
 
Join us for a night out at the movies. We are organising a group booking to see the Bad Moms 
sequel. RSVP by 27/10 to thpspaf@gmail.com so we can get an idea of numbers. Payment must 
be made by 1st November. Bank details will be made available for payments on your RSVP. 
Tickets can not be paid for at the office. 

Parents and Friends 
 

 

 

Year Name Received AwaǊŘΧΦ 

FD Jayden For making such impressive progress with your reading. You have taken 
responsibility for your own learning and it is wonderful to see you so pleased with 
your personal achievements. Keep reaching for the stars Jayden! 

Naomi  For demonstrating a persistent attitude during challenging learning activities and 
always giving things a go. Your determination to always do your best is 
outstanding. Well done and keep up the wonderful work! 

FW Hannah For being a wonderful friend to everyone in the playground. Hannah, you are such 
a good friend because you are kind, use your manners and share your things. What 
a superstar. Keep it up! 

1/2B Cooper This young man is stretching high!  He designed his own track and demonstrated 
his ability to code a Dash Bot to move diagonally.  Mr Coulson was so impressed 
he took Cooper S to experience coding with the Senior School Passion Group. 
Cooper then created a model robot that was a Scottish Pirate and demonstrated 
his ability to build and design. What a great end to a fantastic term! 

3/4J Doris Doris, you join in all activities in class with a responsible attitude.  You are starting 
to join in class discussions and ask questions. We love to hear your ideas. What a 
star, Doris J J  

Ryan It has been delightful to infer that you enjoyed our poetry writing unit. My 
evidence is that you have tried each new type, you focus well and you like to share 
your writing with friends.  Excellent! J J J J  

3/4T Indigo Displaying the school value of Responsibility. Indigo consistently shows great 
responsibility at school. This week she took care of another student in the yard 
when they were feeling sad and needed a friend. Thank you Indigo for being so 
responsible. 

5/6M Will Will I am so proud of your efforts in the classroom this term. It has been 
wonderful to see you learning with such enthusiasm and a smile. Keep up the 
wonderful work in Term 4!  You are a valued member of 5/6M. 

5/6N Milly Milly, you have continued to show persistence throughout different maths lessons 
this term. You have taken your time, set out your work correctly and asked for 
help, which has all contributed to you successfully completing various maths tasks. 
Keep up the great attitude next term! 

mailto:thpspaf@gmail.com
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Department of Education and Early Childhood Development does not endorse the products or services of any private advertiser. 
No responsibility is accepted by the DEECD for the accuracy of information contained in advertisements or claims made by them. 

This school is in line with the DEECD Policy is a Smoke Free Environment  



 

 
 


